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June 1, 2015

Via Electronic Filing and Overnight Delivery

Mr. Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE:	Docket UE-131072  
	2013 Final Renewable Compliance Report
	
Dear Mr. King:

On May 27, 2015, Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE”) filed its 2013 Final Renewable Compliance Report.  PSE neglected to include a request for a one-time waiver of WAC 480-109-200(3) associated with the use of the Wanapum Fish bypass for the 2013 target year.

On March 12, 2015, the Commission issued General Order R-578 in Docket UE-131723, amending its rules relating to the Energy Independence Act and included a new requirement that all eligible hydropower generation used for compliance to be registered in WREGIS.  Since PSE does not own the Wanapum Fish Bypass facility and must rely on Grant County PUD to register the facility in WREGIS and then transfer the certificates to PSE, the company is requesting this one-time exception for the 2013 reporting period. 

Please contact Katherine Barnard at 425-462-3716 for additional information about this filing.  If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2110.

Sincerely,



Ken Johnson
						Director, State Regulatory Affairs
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